
From: Curtis, Christopher
To: justine.arens@investigatetv.com
Subject: Your Public Records Request
Date: Thursday, February 24, 2022 5:25:00 PM
Attachments: PRA Response - 2"24"22.pdf

Dear Ms. Arens,
 
Attached please find a response to your public records request of February 17, 2022. Thank you for
your consideration.
 
Best, Christopher
 
Christopher J. Curtis
Chief, Public Protection Division
Office of the Attorney General
State of Vermont
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609
802-279-5496
 
PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This communication may contain
information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. DO
NOT read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you are
not the intended recipient (or have received this E-mail in error) please notify the sender
immediately and destroy this E-mail. Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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STATE OF VERMONT 
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 


109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER 


05609-1001 
February 24, 2022 
 
Justine Arens 
4370 Peachtree Road, NE 
Suite 400 
Atlanta, GA 30319 
BY ELECTRONIC EMAIL: justine.arens@investigatetv.com 
 
Re: Public Records Request 
 
Dear Justine: 
 
Thank you for your public records request dated February 17, 2022. 
 
You requested “Any formal or informal complaints filed with the Attorney General’s office or 
state justice department regarding the price of insulin in general from January 2016 to present” 
and “Any formal or informal complaints filed with the Attorney General’s office or state justice 
department from January 2016 to present, regarding insulin products including (but not limited 
to): Lispro (Humalog), Aspart (Novolog), Glulisine (Apidra), Regular (R) or novolin short-acting 
insulin, Velosulin (for use in the insulin pump), NPH (N), Insulin glargine (Basaglar, Lantus, 
Toujeo), Insulin detemir (Levemir), Insulin degludec (Tresiba), Humulin 70/30, Novolin 70/30, 
Novolog 70/30, Humulin 50/50, Humalog mix 75/25.” 
 
We can only respond to inquiries directed to the Office of the Attorney General. We have no 
responsive records related to your request. If you feel this response is in error you may appeal to 
Deputy Attorney General Joshua Diamond. 
 
Thank you for contacting the Office of the Attorney General. 
  
   Sincerely, 
 
     
   /s/ Christopher J. Curtis 
   Christopher J. Curtis 
   Chief, Public Protection Division 
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